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February 15th, 2017 
 
 
Dear Mount Hope Community, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience as the renovations at Mount Hope continue. We are 
inching towards completion and expect several key items to be completed in the next few 
weeks.  
 
Work on the gymnasium, new addition and elevator continues to move forward. The basketball 
nets are scheduled for installation this week. Once the nets are up, the floor can be laid and the 
lines painted. The gym may be available for use by the end of February.  We are also expecting 
to have the additional classroom and elevator ready for use by the end of March. The gym 
floors and other areas will be sealed over March Break.  
 
At this time, we will not be using an off-site location for phys-ed programming. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Bill Torrens  
Superintendent of Student Achievement, Family of Schools Five 


